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Submitted for: 2021-10-28

For the period of 2021-10-14 to 2021-10-28

Student Groups (Clubs, Services, and ISG’s)

e First Club Committee meeting on October 22,2021
Went over protocols and rubrics for approvals and rejections
Reviewed Two groups applications
e First Service Review Committee meeting on October 27, 2021
Went over protocols and rubrics
e First Service Committee meeting on October 27,2021
Updated all groups on events regulations, usage of SSMU building, and answered other questions.
Groups updated on their initiatives and projects
e MSERT First Aid Trainings are still ongoing and we’re receiving great feedback
e Met with several students to answer questions about Events

Mental Health

e The Second roundtable meeting occurred October 25th
- Planning for Winter 2022 started

Projects

e The Student Group information form will now be available in a confidential format (only HR
manager has access to the information to confirm that executives information given the
liability this presents to the SSMU)

e Activities Night 2.0 Planning has been ongoing with a team of 30 volunteers, AN coord,
Accessibility coord, sponsorship coord, and myself (The event is November 1,2,3)

e The SSMU website under the Student Life page will be formatted in order to ensure protocols
are clear, as well keeping archives and updates on the portfolio

e Had the final internal consultations on the amendments of the Student Group Internal
Regulations. Next steps are to present the amendments to club and service committee
members for final suggestions
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e Reviewed the Student Group portal contracts. Two part time staff members will be added to
team to work on the development of the portal (Projections so far: Services will all be
onboarded on the platform by Winter 2022)
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